
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

DATE:   August 24, 2022 

TO: All Interested Parties 

SUBJECT: Notice of Intent Report 

 
A Notice of Intent to modify LAC 40:XXVII.101 to allow ballots for election of the classified 
employee member of the State Civil Service Commission to be transmitted to qualified classified 
employee voters via their official state email address rather than via U.S. Mail was published in 
the Louisiana Register on July 20, 2022. Notice is hereby given that the follow-up report pursuant 
to La. R.S. 49:968.D.(1)(b) has been delivered to the appropriate standing committees as provided 
for in Subsection B of La. R.S. 49:968. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact Sherri Gregoire, General Counsel, at Sherri.Gregoire@la.gov or 225-342-4442. 
 

  

Byron P. Decoteau, Jr., Director 

Post Office Box 94111 

Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9111 

225.342.8274 

scsinfo@la.gov  

civilservice.la.gov 

 

mailto:Sherri.Gregoire@la.gov
mailto:scsinfo@la.gov
http://www.civilservice.la.gov/

